
From: Lucy Kissel
To: "DEA.FOIA@usdoj.gov"
Subject: FOIA/ PA request regarding Roger Alan Wiggins
Date: Saturday, June 29, 2019 8:15:00 PM

To Whom It May Concern:
 
On October 22, 2018, my colleague Andrew Strenio sent a FOIA request to this address for records
relating to Roger Alan Wiggins.   We have not yet received a response.  My colleague Maya George
called your office at 202-307-7596 on May 13 and May 14 and left a voicemail regarding this request
but did not hear back.
 
FOIA requires that agencies determine within twenty business days whether to comply with a
request and immediately notify the requester of the determination.  5 U.S.C. § 552(a)(6)(A)(i).  As we
submitted our request more than eight months ago, I ask that you please confirm that you received
the request and inform us of your determination at this time.
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me using the information below.  Thank
you for your prompt attention to this matter.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Lucy Kissel
Legal Fellow
Louisiana Capital Assistance Center
636 Baronne Street
New Orleans, LA 70113
(504) 558-9867
lkissel@thejusticecenter.org
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